
Republic of Panama 
Superintedency of Banks 

 
 
 
 
September 3, 1999 
CIRCULAR  Nº 31-99 
 
 
 
Mr. General Manager 
Office Delivery  
 
 
 

Reference: November deadline for report presentation  
(General Resolutions 2-99 and 5-99) 
 

Dear Sir: 
 
We have the pleasure of informing you that we have extended until November 15, 1999 
the report presentation deadline that was due on the first ten (10) days of the month of 
November of this year, exclusively. 
 
With no further matters, I remain, 
 
  
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mario L. Romero, Jr. 
Superintendent 
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